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ACCESS, CHOICE and PRACTICE

INTRODUCING  Scholastic BooksPlus

Scholastic strives to connect children with the 
books they will love to read. Enhancing their 
experience when accessing and selecting books 
increases the chance of choices that lead to their 
reading enjoyment and practice.

We want to share our next step to improve our 
Book Club and Book Fairs offering. From Term 3, 
2023 we will select titles on each offer to feature  
a BooksPlus QR code.

Scanning the code will access additional content 
for the book including greater insight into the 
story, characters and creators.

We would love to hear what you think works and 
what else we could provide as part of BooksPlus.  

Email us your feedback:  
BookClub_Feedback@scholastic.com.au

We want to keep improving how we encourage and 
support reading. We want to keep listening to you 
and all the amazing schools that partner with us.

Your Scholastic Reading Team
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